Minority Hire

ANCHORAGE ~ The Gover-
nor's Equal Employment Op-
portunity Committee  met in
Juneau last  week beginning
Wednesday. It was announced
by Larry Oskolkoff, Chairman
of the ten-member Committee.

The EEO Committee is
working to establish affirmative
action plan to improve the
State’s minority hire posture on
a departmental basis.

The committeemen included:
Emil Notte, Deputy Comis-
sioner of the Department of
Health and Social Services;
Robert Willard, Executive Di-
rector, Alaska Human Rights
Commission; ~ Byron Mallott,
Commissioner of the Depart-
ment of Community and Re-
gional Affairs;

Jon Carter, Executive Di-
rector, Alaska Public Employees
‘Association;  Calvin Williams,
President, Anchorage NAACP;
Charlie Mae Moare, from the
Juneau Community College; and
J. P. Jones, President of Fair-
banks NAACP.

The Governor has not yet
named the appointees to two
vacancies on the Committee.

The plan of action should
be completed by late fall or
early winter the Chairman said.



